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To: W3C PNG Working Group 

Dear Chris 

Thank you for contacting SMPTE regarding the availability of ist standards related to High-Dynamic Range (HDR) 
imagery. 

After carefully reviewing your request, we are pleased to make the following standards free-of-charge, with the 
objective of furthering the adoption of HDR best practices across the media and entertainment chain: 

• OV 2094-0: https://ieeexplore.ieee.org/document/7839882/ 

• ST 2094-1: https://ieeexplore.ieee.org/document/7513361/ 

• ST 2094-2: https://ieeexplore.ieee.org/document/7839894/ 

• ST 2094-10: https://ieeexplore.ieee.org/document/9405553/ 

• ST 2094-20: https://ieeexplore.ieee.org/document/7523881/ 

• ST 2094-30: https://ieeexplore.ieee.org/document/7523878/ 

• ST 2094-40: https://ieeexplore.ieee.org/document/9095450/ 

• ST 2086: https://ieeexplore.ieee.org/document/8353899/ 

SMPTE very much looks forward to working with W3C and its members, and welcomes any follow-up questions 
you might have. 

Please send responses and correspondence to svp@smpte.org with cc: to liaisons-chair@smpte.org.  

Many thanks & best regards, 

Sally Hattori 
Sally Hattori 

SMPTE Standards Vice-President 
cc: Thomas Bause Mason (SMPTE Director of Standards & Engineering) 
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